Easter Greetings!

Our prayers are with you during this difficult time. It is important for all of us to keep praying and remain faithful. Jesus' life offers all of us hope and courage in the face of affliction.

As you are well aware we are in "Shut Down" mode until the end of April. Here are a few things to keep in mind:

- Palms will be distributed when this is over
- Masses are being streamed from the Cathedral and EWTN during Holy Week and Easter
- Pray the Rosary
- Current Bulletins are available in bins at the front & rear doors of the Rectory
- We are collecting non-perishable food for distribution to St. Christina families in the Parish Center on Easter Saturday and Sunday from 9-noon
- Please remember your regular contributions are our life blood! Expenses continue during this time. Envelopes can be placed in the Rectory mailboxes (the back door is best).
- Check our Website which is updated regularly: stchristinaparish.org

May our good Lord bless you and your families as you spend time together. We are living in an historical moment. Make the most of it. Trust in God's providence to get us all through.

Peace & Prayers,

Fr. Tom, Fr. Binu and the Entire St. Christina Staff